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Comments: The foot hills project by th USFS is a bad project for many reasons.  Any project that disturbs the soil

and uses poison to kill trees should be closely reviewed by the public.  Presently the most used herbicide is

Roundup which is now known to be carcinogenic.     I think all herbicides use should be halted since the effects

on the underground web of fungal and bacteria which is essential for forest health.   Land disturbance such as

roads, landings and skid trails disrupt the entire ecosystem and will reduce the water sheds ability to retain water

and inhibit flooding downstream.  These concerns need to be made known so that the impact of any project can

be reviewed by the public.  The USFS does not have the qualified staff to make such critical decisions.  Also the

impact of climate change which is a huge disrupter of forest integrity should be applied to all future decisions.


